Armagh, Banbridge and Craigavon District Council 27 October 2016

Dear Mr Jefferson

I refer to your FoI request made via email dated 19th October regarding Council-owned building closures since 2010. Councils in Northern Ireland are not responsible for the same range of service provision as their counterparts in Great Britain, e.g. Libraries and schools do not fall under the responsibility of Local Government.

I can therefore confirm that this Council has not had to close any building since 2010 due to any Government cuts.

Regards

Lewis

https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/request/council building closures since 191